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NATIONAL POLICE WEEK APPRECIATION

GLENDALE, AZ — The week of May 11-17, 2025 is National Police Week. During this week, we
also celebrate National Peace Officers Memorial Day on Thursday, May 15. I want to express my
gratitude to the brave men and women in the Glendale Police Department, along with all other police
officers across our great country.

This week we pay our respects, we honor, and we remember all police officers. Thank you
for keeping our great city safe.
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We improve the lives of the people we serve every day.



